
 
CITY OF FOND DU LAC – PRESS RELEASE   

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS  

Date:  June 6, 2025 

To:  News Media      

From:  Paul DeVries, Director of Public Works  

Re: Public Information Message – Main Street Closure 

The Department of Public Works would like to inform the motoring public of the 
closure of Main Street between First Street and Merrill Avenue.  The closure will 
be in place Wednesday, June 11th and remain closed until the end of the day of 
Friday, June 20th.  The Division Street intersection will remain partially open as 
construction activities allow. The closure will be in place to allow for the asphalt 
milling and repaving. 
 
Access to businesses in the downtown throughout the project will be maintained, 
although there may be minor disruptions. There will be no parking on Main Street 
throughout the project; however side street parking and city lots will remain 
available to visitors of the downtown. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 

 


